71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

lst February, 1938.

Dear Sirs,
I duly received HMr. Crichton's letter of the 28th

ultimo regarding the Single Screw Motor Ship No. 300 proposed

P

to be built by the Furness Shipbulldlpe fo.Ltd., as a duplicate

of their Yard No. 283, and with regard thereto I have to state
that provided the vessel be buillt in accordance with the plans
approved for the sister ship referred to, the Rules in all other
respects be complied with, and the materlals and workmanshlp b«
to the Soclety's satisfaction, she will be eligible to be classec
100A1 "Carrying Petroleum in Bulk" with the notatlon
"Longitudinal framing at bottom and at deck".

The plans of No. 283 forwarded with your letter have
been endorsed with the new yard number and are being retumned
to your address to-day under separate cover.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
The Surveyors,

MIDDLESBROUGH.




